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From the written representations of Mallard Pass Action Group, particularly REP2-091, there has been no serious
consideration given to alternative locations to site this scheme. This is a legal requirement within an NSIP on such scale.
The permanent impact of the expected changes in the landscape/environment of this rural area will have a devastating
effect on the mental health and well-being of the residents in the area. This proposal needs to stop now.



